Sharpsville Borough Council held a Workshop on Monday, August 12, 2024 in Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 1 South Walnut Street, Sharpsville, PA.

Attending the meeting for Council was: Len Grandy, Nick Hanahan, Chris Combine, and Bob Piccirilli.

Also attending the meeting was: Mayor Mark Gill; Solicitor John Alfredo; Public Works Foreman Geno Guerino; Police Chief Frank Joseph; and Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson.

A general discussion was held with Police Chief Frank Joseph concerning the following:

- 1) Call report
- 2) Vehicle maintenance issues
- 3) PT SRO
- 4) Burglaries
- 5) Job offers
- 6) Vacation

A general discussion was held with Public Works Foreman Geno Guerino concerning the following:

1) Garage heaters

A general discussion was held with Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson concerning the following:

- 1) General Department Report
- 2) 22 Supplemental Agenda Items
- 3) CDBG public hearing on Wednesday
- 4) Buhl Day
- 5) Sell old sedan
- 6) Garage heating options

Council was in Executive Session from 7:40 p.m. until 8:30 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

